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Dear Councillor Thomson

THE RETURNED & SERVICES LEAGUE
OF AUSTRALIA,
WA BRANCH INCORPORATED

I note your advice to the Albany RSL Sub-Branch that you intend to seek City of Albany Council
approval to have the Ukrainian flag raised at Anzac Peace Park from Sunday, August 20, 2023 to
Thursday, August 24, 2023 in support of the sacrifice the Ukrainian people are making for their
freedom and the freedom of other nations.

I understand that August 24 is Ukraine Independence Day, and your motion to the Council will

explain that raising the flag in the lead-up to that date would provide recognition of the Ukrainian

people's ongoing sacrifice.

I further note that Anzac Peace Park is under the management of the City of Albany.

Your proposal has the full support of the Albany RSL Sub-Branch, and I very much look forward to
being kept appraised of developments.

Yours sincerely
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Helen Tasker
President
Albany RSL Sub-Branch
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